
EMBASSY OF INDIA, JUBA 
*** 

 
Amidst the volatile security situation, in the backdrop of political 

developments in South Sudan during the last couple of weeks, a spate in crime has 
been reported in Juba.  

   
Certain attempts/instances of mugging/robbery of Indian nationals by 

criminal gangs have come to the notice of the Embassy. Criminal activities of 
different gangs and crackdown of law enforcement authorities are being reported 
in the news media.  

 
All Indian Community members in South Sudan are hereby advised to be 

more vigilant while out on the road, market and particularly when visiting the 
banks. Non-essential outings and errands may be avoided till improvement in the 
situation.  

 
The Embassy will keep monitoring the security situation and updating the 

Indian community.    
 
Any information, helpful for the welfare of Indian community, may be shared 

at cons.juba@mea.gov.in .  Your feed-back will help us serve the Indian community 
in South Sudan better. 
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